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AT U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535

June 23, 2009
5y
MR. JESSE C. TRENTADUE PLEAX":ITQT'IE s
SUITE 200
8 EAST BROADWAY

/2

SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84111

Jesse C. Trentadue v. FBI
Civil Action Number: 2:08-cv-00788
FOIA Request No.: 1120866-000
Subject: OKBOMB/VIDEOTAPES

Dear Mr. Trentadue:

Enclosed please find the following videos responsive to your FOIA request noted above:

1. Journal Record Building (2 DVDs);

2. Oklahoma City Public Library (1 DVD);
3. U. S. Post Office (2 DVDs)'; and

4, Southwestern Bell (18 DVDs)?.

These videos represent our second interim release in this matter; and are being furnished to you
without redactions. The duplication fee per DVD is $15.00. After crediting you for your prior payments of
$260.00, there is a balance due of $91.40; an account summary is enclosed. Upon receipt of this interim
release, please submit your check or money order in the amount of $91.40, payable to the Federal Bureau
of Investigation. To ensure proper credit of your payment, please include FOIA request number 1120866
with your payment and mail it directly to 170 Marcel Drive, Winchester, VA 22602-4843, within 45 days of
the date of this letter in order to receive future interim releases.

We will continue to review and process additional videotapes potentially responsive to your FOIA
request, and will inform you of the results as soon as possible. Your patience is appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

DrLee Ll

David M. Hardy

Section Chief,

Record/Information
Dissemination Section

Records Management Division

Enclosures
cc: Kathryn L. Wyer (w/o encl.)

' We have provided all video coverage available for the U. S. Post Office. This coverage appears to be of the
stairwell of the postal building, beginning on February 27, 1995 and runs in fast-forward until April 17, 1995. The
coverage then jumps to May 25, 1995. While this tape does not appear to be within the time frame of your request (April
19, 1995), we are providing you a copy of the unedited and unredacted video, since your letter dated May 8, 2009
specified a desire to receive all 26 "potentially responsive" videotapes described in our letter dated April 23, 2009.

2 Three of the Southwestern Bell videos (labeled 1B22/Q77B) depict the incorrect time and date of the
explosion.



